
Brent Divine  
SSD:14082938  
Submission for Charmhaven Proposed Christian School  
Lot-2   DP804106  
   
I am writing to advise that I am against the proposed development of the land locally known as 
The A Track and surrounding land of 100 acres.  
   
I have been walking the area for approx 4 years now. There are so many beautiful varieties 
of  native orchids flowering throughout the year. The bird life is fantastic with many large trees 
containing hollows for nesting. I have seen a native bee hive on the land. You can also hear 
frogs after rain in the many ponds.  
   
Furthermore, there are already 26 schools within a 10km radius of the proposed site. The area 
has significant traffic congestion at times.  
   
Kind Regards  
Debbie Leaudais  
0408402910  
d, leaudais@gmail.com  
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